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Greetings,        May 2019 

In last month’s newsletter, we announced we would be semi-retiring, and spending 
more time fund raising in the USA. We are happy 
to announce our new co-workers started early 
this month. Lorenzo and Thunette Cloete and 
their two children Jenaya and Malachi have been 
busy settling in at The Fold. They have found out 
quickly how hectic life can be at The Fold. But 
they are learning all the ropes as we go along. 	

We turned in our visa renewal applications in 
early April. At this point, there is no news. But we 
are hearing from other missionaries that their 

visas are being disapproved. If ours gets disapproved, we'll have to leave this year, 
when the current ones run out. Otherwise, we plan to stay until March next year, to 
ensure a good handoff to our new co-workers. The du Plessis family is still waiting for 
news on the final phase of their immigration process to the US.	

We’ve had lots of visitors this month. Some came to see The Fold, some came to 
donate items, and some came to play with the children. We really appreciate their 
interest. One of the visitors took a lot of photos of our family groupings, some individual 
photos, and our entire crowd. We will be posting them on the website, in our houses, 
and Facebook when we get them. We also had two young men (Charlie and Luke) 
volunteer their labor for a week. They did an awesome job. A lot of projects were able to 
be completed that week. 
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We also have acquired some new volunteers this month. We have Ananias who is 
going to stay for a while and teach music to the children. Charlotte is coming one day a 
week to help with the preschool, and we have a volunteer who wants to help with 
homework in the afternoons, if she can find transportation. This has been a really 
amazing month.	

Birthdays this month were Sello (13), Micky 
(60), Keith (11), Tebogo (3) and Morgan (5).	

Prayer requests:  Visa outcome, that they 
would be approved. Short and long-term 
volunteers, additional missionaries to meet 
current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our 
learning centre.  God’s favor for the long-
term future of The Fold. 	
             	
Praises:  New co-workers. Game meat, 

clothing and other food supplies donated. Lots of interest for future help, in regards to 
short term volunteering and fund raising. 
	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	
 
	


